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'Welcome back and happy New Year to                 
everyone' 

St Peter's is celebrating 160 years, this year.  

 

The original St. Peter's School opened on 4th January 
1864 when 26 boys and 17 girls were admitted. At 
first it operated as virtually two schools, the boys and 
girls being taught separately, until 1878 when classes 
became mixed. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Future Dates/Useful information - links at the top of the page. 

  
Thank you for your continued support.  
We value your trust in us.  
Don’t let issues grow.  
Stay safe.  
Stay connected.  
Take Care.  
Mr Tomlinson.  
Head Teacher 

Edition No.240 

 O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and with our work. 
Amen 

 

Click on the hands to take you 

to a video of our school take 

care prayer in sign language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) Click here Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance Click here  

Date of this picture unknown. 

If you or your family have memories or photos you are happy to share from St. Peter's please get in touch                                             

newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk. Thank you. 

Our history section of the school website https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/school-history/ will be updated soon as 

more photos have been found and to include the memories and photos that are being received. 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/church-school/
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/house-teams/
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https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/term-dates-school-day-useful-information/
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-/


 
 
 

The original St. Peter's School opened on 4th January 1864 when 26 boys and 

17 girls were admitted. At first it operated as virtually two schools, the boys 

and girls being taught separately, until 1878 when classes became mixed. 

Here is a little history of the head teachers as taken from Parish Magazines 

courtesy of East Bridgford Local History Group website: 

James Gill - January 1864 to October 1864 
Frederick Storey - 1864 to 1867 
James Gill - January 1867 to August 1867 
R Meats - 1867 to 1868 
Augustus Savage - 1868 to 1876 
N C Hall - 1876 to 1877 
Edward Wall - 1877 to 1879 
Henry Pearson - 1879 to 1885 

https://www.eastbridgford-history.org.uk/parish-magazines-2/
https://www.eastbridgford-history.org.uk/


 
 
 

Mr Hugh Rees was appointed in 1957. His chief interests were Rural 
Studies, Art and Craftwork. He was the Secretary of the                           
Nottinghamshire Rural Studies Association and a Past President of 
the South Notts. Head Teachers' Association. 
  
For many years, the school functioned as an all range school, which 
provided elementary education for East Bridgford and Newton                      
Village children. In 1924 the children of Kneeton were added. During 
the Second World War, evacuee children from the Sheffield area 
came to the village. The first contingent of children from the Royal 
Air Force Camp at Newton arrived here in 1945. Immediately there 
were accommodation problems . The school was reorganised into a 
Junior and Infant mixed School in 1950 when the Senior children 
were transferred to the Robert Thoroton Secondary School and later 
to the Toot Hill Secondary School, Bingham 
 

1991 Royal Air 

Force, Defence 

Animal Centre, 

Newton came to 

visit. 



 
 
 

Over the next few weeks, there will be further history of the school, so watch this space! 



 

Please email:      newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name 3 things a good team needs. 

(SMSC) &                  

British Values. 

Theme for 

next week: 

Kacie from Year 2 has just                                     
graded in Ju-Jitsu and gained 
orange-white belt. We are so 

proud of her! 

 

 73 entries sent to Young Writers comp just 
before Christmas! All of LKS2 had the chance 
to enter and what an excellent return we had.  

Competition rules and media disclaimer can be 
found on our website: 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/latest-
news-documents/ 

All entries to Mr Tomlinson by Wednesday 21st 
February but please don’t bring in before                   

February Half Term Thank you. 
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